
 

 

I am truly excited about the upcoming year and beginning my 3rd year as the 

elementary principal! 

My 28 years in education began with teaching math here at Hemphill ISD for 14 

years followed by being the district’s testing and special programs coordinator.  I 

received my Bachelor degree and Master of Education degree from Stephen F. 

Austin State University.    

Hemphill Elementary has a phenomenal faculty and staff that recognizes the 

importance of educating every student as well as keeping them safe.  We are 

honored that you allow us to have a part in your child’s life.   

If you ever need assistance, please contact the office at 409-787-3371 or email me 

at monica.butler@hemphillisd.net.   

 

Monica Butler 
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